September 5, 1984

Mr. A. Schwencer

Chief, Licensing Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Schwencer:

Thank you for forwarding the Draft Environmental Statement concerning

the issuance of operating license to the Public Service Electric and
Gas Company for operation of the Hope Creek Generating Station located

in Salem County, New Jersey.

We have reviewed Docket Number 50-354 and have no comments.

JOHN A, MIRANOW
rector, Natur Resource
Economics Division




